

Centerville School NEWSLETTER



January 18, 2019

REPORT CARDS - Report cards will be sent home with students on Thursday, January 24. Please review your child's report to acknowledge their progress and achievements, emphasize the importance of education, and set future academic goals. If you have any questions, please make an appointment to meet with teachers.



BASKETBALL - Monday night the teams traveled to Trout Lake to take on the Mustangs. The girls lost 10-20 and boys won 35 to 14. Thursday night was a home game against the Glenwood Eagles. The girls came out strong and battled their way to win with a score of 26 to 25. The boys were victorious at 42 to 25. Way to go, Tigers! Our teams will play the last game of the season at home on Thursday, January 24, against Lyle/Wishram. Centerville School is proud of our athletes for their dedication and continuously working to be their best on the court and in the classroom!

SCHOOL CLOSURE - School will be closed on Monday, January 21, in honor of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day.



EXCITEMENT AHEAD - Get ready for February!! Fun activities and new exciting learning opportunities are being planned. Read upcoming newsletters for more information!

BUS SAFETY NOTICE - When vehicles are parked at a designated bus stop, please be aware to dim or turn off headlights as bus is approaching. With the darkness in winter mornings, bright headlights hinder safe vision of students standing to be picked up.

MEETING TIME CHANGE - This month's School Board meeting will be Tuesday, January 22, at 4:30 pm in the school library. The agenda, approved minutes and other information is posted on our school website for your convenience: www.centervilleschool.org.

• • • •

<u>LITTLE LEAGUE</u> - Goldendale Little League sign-ups are open until February 15th. Registration forms are available at McCredy's Store or go to the Goldendale Little League Facebook page and click on the link to register online.



